
 

 

 

Acton Gardens LLP    

www.youractongardens.co.uk 

 

 

18 June 2025 

 

Dear Neighbours  

 

South Acton Estate Regeneration: Phase 7.1 

 

Countryside, the developer is writing to inform you that on Wednesday 25th June and 26th 

June we have some minor utility works to carry out. Please see below picture of the area 

affected. 

 

 
 

Davenant Way  

 

• Drainage Surveying  

• Drainage lining  

 

http://www.youractongardens.co.uk/


Southey Terrace 

• CCTV of existing drainage and pipelining  

 

 

During these works we will always maintain vehicle and pedestrian access. 

 

 

 

If you have any further questions relating to the above, please contact the email address given 

in below. The email address will be monitored, and responses will be provided to all queries. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Acton Gardens LLP 

yoursouthacton@lqgroup.org.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:yoursouthacton@lqgroup.org.uk

